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Hi my name is Andres I'm a newer motorcyclist of a year and I personally believe 

SB422 will help motorcycle riders across the state tremendously. I personally 

commute from Beaverton to the Portland International Airport and have found traffic 

to be an issue everytime I make the drive. I believe passing the bill will help those 

that commute and have the option to ride to do so. I currently already see drivers 

politely giving motorcyclists the option to filter between to lanes when traffic is moving 

extremely slow and no one ever has an issue with it. I also believe it'll make a small 

dent in our traffic situation to alleviate some of the congestion on the busier parts of 

the day. Thank you for your consideration. 


